
Time: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 13, 1976 

Place: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Charles McQueeney 

Ralph Spencer 
Nora Lake 
Leonard Stubbs 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

Mr. Richard Ernst, Chairman of the Centerville Youth Board reviewed for 
Council their search for a new location for the Teen Center. Four realtors 
are looking into the matter and a Meeting has been scheduled for Mr. Ernst 
to meet with the Park District to discuss land lease at the Activity Center. 
Additional information will be forthcoming. 

Council concurred to interview applicants for the City Beautfful 
Commission during the Work Session scheduled for September 20, 1976. 

Mr. Kenning advised that a letter of objection had been received 
concerning the North Main Street Special Assessment Project, an Assessment 
Equalization Board must now be appointed. Council concurred that the 
Tax Appeals Board and then the Personnel Appeals Board be contacted for 
service on this Board. 

Mr. McQueeney advised that correspondence had been received relative 
to the Way-Lo Station. The Phillips Petroleum Company has back out of all 
alternatives for the furture development of that corner . . Mr. McQueeney 
suggested that this matter continue to be pursued. 

Approved: ~ 
Mayor 

Marilyn J . Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


